
Chairman’s Announcements 
 

 

Subject: 

 
Future Development at Chippenham and  
the Chippenham Community Area 
 

 

Summary of announcement: 
 

 
Wiltshire Council has a responsibility to plan for the future growth of communities in 
Wiltshire.  Policies for the scale and general direction of growth are being determined 
through the Wiltshire Core Strategy and include proposals for Chippenham.  Decisions 
about where the specific sites to deliver growth are being made through the Chippenham 
Site Allocations Development Plan.  The Chippenham Area Board is hosting a specific 
event to hear more about how this plan is progressing and learn more about how you can 
inform the content.  A short update will also be provided on the Wiltshire Housing Site 
Allocations Development Plan, which is the plan looking to review settlement boundaries 
throughout Wiltshire. You are invited to attend the meeting, which will take place at the 
Neeld Hall on 16 June 2014 from 7.15pm. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


